Maybury Primary School

July 2025 Newsletter



Staff News

♣We are delighted that Miss Murray will be returning to school in September following her maternity ≰leave. She will also be spending the last week of this term in school with us.

Amrs Murray will be retiring at the end of this academic year. We are very sad to see her leave as she has been at the school for well over twenty years! Mrs Murray has impacted the lives of a huge number of children over her time at Maybury. We wish her well in her retirement and hope that she enjoys a good rest! Thank you Mrs Murray!

Good Luck Year 6!

We would like to wish all our Year 6 pupils the best of luck on their transition to their new schools.

Next week, Year 6 will spend the week in their new High Schools so that they can get a taste of

what to expect in September. They are a fabulous group of children and we are sure that they will

make new friends and enjoy the opportunities on offer next week. We can't wait to hear all about it!

the world like to wish all our Year 6 pupils the best of luck on their transition to their new schools.

Transition Morning

On **Tuesday 8th July**, the children will get the opportunity to spend the **morning** in their new classes. When they come into school in the morning, they will need to go straight to their hew classrooms. They will spend the morning with their new teacher and then return to their present classes after lunch.

Please note that this is just for the morning, and children will then be collected from their present classrooms at the end of the day.

Parents and carers of children in EYFS have been contacted separately. Children in our current Foundation 2 up to Year 5 will need to be dropped off at the following classes:

Key Stage 1

Y1 - Mrs Herdsman and Mrs Woollias

Y2 - Miss Lawrence

Lower Key Stage 2

Y3 - Miss Kellington

Y4 – Mr Hewison

Upper Key Stage 2

☆Y5 – Mr Woollias

☆Y6 – Mrs Donnelly and Miss Murray

AMrs Dines, Miss Stowell and Mrs Claxton, along with our Teaching Assistants: Mrs Jennison, Miss

Mremsworth, Mrs Dearlove, Mrs Museth, and Mr Shepherdson will support the children with this

Transition.
